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SameGoal was recently invited to join Spedster, an organization that aims to inform and

assist special education-focused groups and educators, for a webinar where we had the

opportunity to discuss the different ways we support organizations with document

authoring, management, and compliance.

At SameGoal, our mission is to simplify special programs, including special education,

Section 504, English learners/LPAC, Gifted & Talented, RTI/MTSS, and more. During this

webinar, we discussed several key features that help districts to:

Minimize their staff's time and resources

Communicate effectively with parents and general education staff

Ensure compliance and mitigate risks

If you missed the live session, you can watch a recording of the webinar here. Check it

out to learn more about how SameGoal can help to optimize document processes.

A special thank you goes out to Dr. Kurt Hulett, Candice Lewis M.Ed, and Amarilis Rivas

from Spedster for inviting us to share our expertise.


